PARKING AT JUNIOR RUGBY
LEAGUE

LAST TERM’S GATE B IS NOW
A CONSTRUCTION SITE AND
WILL BE CLOSED

PATHWAY TO ADMIN BUILDING

GATE FOR STUDENTS
TO ENTER

OFFICE

Important Messages

e Gate B is now in front of Administration (The old Gate B will be a
construction site and only approved workers are allowed)

e Cars only at Stop, Drop and Go. Pedestrians will be asked to go to
Gate B or C - This is for the safety of our children

e Ensure your children know which gate to meet at

e |t is really helpful to have your A4 Name Sheet in your window at
Stop, Drop and go so we can organise the children and keep a
steady flow of traffic




